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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Thursday 20th May  Year 5-8 Rippa Tournament at Ngati Toa  (pp date) 
Friday 21st May   Pink Shirt Day – Speak Up/Stand Together/Stop Bullying 
Friday 21st May   Full School Assembly @ 11.45am hosted by Ruma Miromiro and Kākāpo 
Tuesday 1st June  School Photos 
Wednesday 2nd June  School Cross Country – timetable on notice board 
Friday 4th June   Teachers Only Day – Professional Development  
Monday 7th June  Queen’s Birthday – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Saturday 26th June  Quiz Night – Paremata School Hall 7pm 
 
Kia ora tatou 

 
National Simultaneous Story Time from space (NSS) 
Today at 1pm, children who were interested gathered in the school hall to 
participate in this amazing reading event. Now in its 21st successful year, NSS 
is a colourful, vibrant, fun event that aims to promote the value of reading and 
literacy. For the first time ever, not only was the official story for National 
Simultaneous Story time “Give me some Space!” read by over 1 MILLION 
kids across Australia and New Zealand, but it was also read by an astronaut 
from the International Space Station! 

 
Life Education classroom 
We welcome Marsha from Life Education who will be working with all the classes over the next 
three weeks. Marsha will be running programmes on food nutrition, developing and sustaining 
positive relationships and making good choices. Harold the Giraffe will also be supporting Marsha! 
 
Rippa Rugby Tournament 
Due to the inclement weather on Tuesday, the Year 5-8 Rippa Rugby was postponed until tomorrow 
(Thursday) and the weather is looking great. All the best to the teams who have entered. 
 

Helping our Road Patrollers 
As you know, the main school drive through and traffic on Paremata Crescent gets very busy 
before and after school. To help our road patrollers, please can all drivers only turn left out of 
the drive through into Paremata Crescent.  Vehicles turning right causes indecision for the 
patrollers and at times traffic is stuck on the crossing and the children can't get their signs out. 
Everyone's safety is paramount so many thanks for your cooperation with this. 

 
Fire Evacuation and Absentees 
During the fire evacuation last Friday, we had a number of children who were unaccounted for as we had 
not been notified of them being absent. It is important that we know if your child/ren are going to be away. 
Can you please ensure you notify the office on absent@paremata.school.nz or leave a message on the 
school answerphone 233 1339 ext 1 if your child/ren are going to be late or away. Thank you. 



Teacher Only Day – School Closed 
As part of the current Teachers Collective Agreement, we are holding our first teacher only 
day of the year on Friday 4th June. This means school is closed for instruction. Teachers are 
using this day for Curriculum Professional Development. Thank you for your support with this. 
 
School Centenary 

We are holding our school centenary on 12 and 13 of November. We now have 
a tab on our school website 100 Year Centennial with more information. The ‘Order the 
Events’ is now on our website and the ‘Registration Form’ will be available soon. The email 

address is  100years@paremata.school.nz.  
 
Lost Property – Jackets These will be displayed one more time at our school assembly this Friday 21st  

There are a number of lovely jackets in the lost property that have not been sent to a 
charity in the hope that families realise that they are not in their cupboards.  If you are 
missing a jacket, please have a look in the lost property.  Please name your clothing, this 
way items can be returned to your child straight away.   

 
 
Nga mihi nui  - Matua Bryce 
 

FRIDAY 21ST MAY – PINK SHIRT DAY 

Wear a pink shirt to show awareness and help stop bullying. 
Speak Up, Stand Together, Stop Bullying 

 

CROSS COUNTRY - Request For Parent Helpers For Cross-Country -  Wednesday 2nd June 
In week 5 this term, we have our school cross-country. The Kauri Team are 
responsible for organising this event and we need some parent helpers to come 
along on the day and be marshals. The cross country is on Wednesday 2nd June 
and we have two postponement dates on the 3rd and 9th of June. The timetable 
was in last week’s newsletter and is on the school noticeboard.  

Please let us know if you are able to help. Often the marshals get the best view of the race being out on 
the course and it is important for us to ensure our students’ safety. 
 
If you are able to help, please email Rachel Hall rachelh@paremata.school.nz  with the following 
information: 
 Your name 
 Time you are available - eg: 8:50am - 12:30pm, 8:50am - 10:40pm or 10:50am - 12:30pm. 
 Name of your child/ children and their class and year group. 
 Phone number and email address. 

 

PAREMATA SCHOOL NETBALL - SATURDAY 22ND MAY 
10:50am -  Court 1 - Paremata Panthers v Papakowhai Ferns 
2:20pm -  Court 1 - Paremata Pumas v St Theresa’s Saints 
2:20pm -  Court 2 - Paremata Pulse v Hampton Hill Hotshots 
 

YEAR 4 & 5 GIRLS SELF DEFENCE COURSE, Wednesday May 26th or Thursday May 27th 9am - 3pm, 
A notice has already been sent home about this course, if you do not want your daughter to attend please 
contact the office 2331339 or office@paremata.school.nz  

 



 

 
 

 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Photo day will be Tuesday 1st June. Rooms 1A, 1B and 9 (the new entrants 
classes) and netball teams will have their photos taken in November. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE! SATURDAY 26 JUNE 
 
It's the Paremata School Quiz night - get a team 
together or we can put you on a table. It will be a fun 
night with epic prizes and raffles. Prizes for best 
themed teams.  A great chance to build the school 
community and meet some other parents.  
 
More details to follow in coming weeks – tickets on 
sale 1st June. 
 
Do you own a business or work in a business that 
could donate prizes to add to our auctions / raffles? 
We'll provide promotion leading up and on the night 
- please contact Kate on angus.kate@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 

 
 

PAREMATA SCHOOL MONTHLY MARKETS 
https://www.facebook.com/marketsparemataschool/

NEXT MARKET – SATURDAY 19TH JUNE, 10:00am – 2:00pm
 
Please contact the office 233 1339 or email markets@paremata.school.nz if you would like a stall. 
$20.00 per stall, children stall’s $10.00 (must be accompanied by adult) 
 

     Wanted - Egg Cartons for 1 dozen eggs (Please drop off at the office) 



 
TICKETS STILL AVAILABLE   - TO BE DRAWN ON JUNE 21ST – ONLY 200 TICKETS 

 
ALL BLACK/SMALL BLACKS RAFFLE $2.00 PER TICKET OR 3 FOR $5.00 
Small Blacks school bag 
Small Blacks rugby ball with kicking tee  
Signed All Blacks Shirt – 2018 Vista Northern Tour  
      All Blacks Squad     (Adidas Size Large) 
Laminated list of signatures 
Certificate of Authenticity for the shirt  

You can organise purchase through the school office – 233 1339. 

PAREMATA SCHOOL MERCHANDISE 
 Hoodie – no name on back $45 (order now) 
 Hoodie – with name on back $55 
 Caps - $15        
 Bucket Hats - $15 
 Tea Towels - $12 / Tote Bags - $15 
 Honey - $6 each 250g or 2 for $10 

These are displayed in the cabinet in the school foyer 
 

 
ENTERTAINMENT PUBLICATIONS 
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135  

  

 
  
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
FORTNITE, FADES AND KICKS 
Come socialise with other gamers and meet one of the top gamers in 
New Zealand – Jahlyn Evernden.  Get a free haircut from the team 
at Who’s Next Barbershop and learn about the world of a sneakerhead 
with Sean Aickin and see some of his impressive collection.  
  
Fortnite Fades and Kicks 
When: Saturday, 19 June from 10am to 2pm 
Where: Lower Ground floor, National Library (entrance from Aitken 
Street) 
Cost: FREE! 
  
This is a joint event between the National Library and AREPA Gamers 
Club. More information about this and other events for tamariki and rangatahi can be found on our 
website: https://natlib.govt.nz/events/fortnite-fades-and-kicks-june-19-2021 
 
 
COMMUNITY BADMINTON SESSIONS 

We are super excited to be partnering Aotea College and Bishop Viard College 
to provide fun, social badminton sessions in the Porirua district for term 2 and 3 

2021. Open to all ages, stages and abilities, gold coin donation.  
Come along, bring the whole family and have a go!!! 
 

 
Wednesdays 4-5.30pm Bishop Viard College Gym 
Mondays 4-5.30pm Aotea College Gym 
 
 
PBA BASKETBALL  13U GIRLS SKILLS AND DRILLS 

For girls born 2008, 2009, 2010 (turning 13, 12 or 11 in 2021)  
Days: Mondays 17 May, 24 May 
Venue: Te Rauparaha Arena, 7-8pm 
Cost: Free 
For girls interested in developing basketball skills. 
Contact Brett for further details bjarman@windley.school.nz 
 


